
Delhi Public School, Jammu 
Circular 

Dated: 29-08-17 
Dear Parents (Class I-XII) 
The potential of information technology as a valuable learning resource is immense. However, if children use the 
internet without safety awareness, they may fall prey to illegal activities, fraud or something even more serious like 
much talked about Blue Whale game. In this connection, it is requested that parents strictly supervise the use of 
smart phones by their children and discourage them from playing such internet games. We look forward to your 
cooperation in monitoring your children’s online activities in their safe interest. 
 
 
 
Principal  
DPS, Jammu                      


